
PM Shri, JNV, Sarang, Dhenkanal Students' visit to our campus on September 13, 2024


September 13, 2024: Under the Vigyan Jyoti program, 56 girls, 66 boys studying in Class IX-XII 
along with 6 escort teachers from PM Shri, JNV, Sarang, Dhenkanal visited several core sciences 
and engineering laboratory facilities of various schools of our institute on September 13, 2024. Dr. 
Aparna Pandey took care of the overall coordination, and all faculty members and volunteers of the 
Vigyan Jyoti team participated actively in this program. The students had an enriching experience 
at our campus during this day-long visit.



